
Flu Feedback

Londonwide LMCs has been asked to contribute to NHS England London&rsquo;s 2015/16 Flu Evaluation session on 6th April 2016, giving feedback

on the flu immunisation programme for this year. 

In order to contribute to this discussion we need your views on this year&rsquo;s flu programme. Your sector leads will be in touch shortly seeking

your comments on the issues as you see them so we can give feedback to NHS England for next year&rsquo;s programme. We want to know what

went well and what did not go so well for you and would be grateful for your views by 1 April 2016 so they can be collated and presented to NHS

England when we meet them on 6 April.

 


